Crafting Your Parent Input Statement



with Stephanie Nicholls

NOVEMBER 14, 2025 12:00PM - 1:00PM REGISTER AT <u>tinyurl.com/3ahkx3yy</u>



Parents are their child's best advocate. Parents have the right to bring questions, concerns, and ideas to the Individualized Education Program (IEP) Team meeting.

Your parent input in the IEP is your opportunity to make sure all your child's needs are considered by the team.

Together we will explore different methods to craft your parent input statement and focus on what elements are important to include.

You will leave this workshop with:

- Questions to consider when developing your parent input statement.
- Tips for effective written communication

Who should attend?

Families with a child or young adult with a disability, school staff, and other community members.

Questions? Contact:

info@michiganallianceforfamilies.org

